
This week has been Well-Being Week at school and today your newsletter is filled with 
good news stories. We always welcome families to share good news stories about 
their child/ren’s achievements - we would love to celebrate and acknowledge them. 
 

Sports captains 2021: This week 16 Year 5 students presented a speech for why they 
would make a great sports captain in 2021. All the students spoke with such great 
maturity, integrity and team spirit. They gave the student and teachers a very difficult 
job of voting for the 2021 sports captains.  
 

Therefore, we are so proud to present OLD’s 2021 Sports Captains:  
 

 

• Bethlehem (Blue): Jun Soo and Liam 

• Nazareth (Gold): Troy and Airley 

• Galilee (Green): Cordelia and Mikayla 

• Cana (Red): Ava and Hannah 

 

 

Letter Writing Club; Since students returned from 
HBL in Term 2, we have introduced a Letter Writing 
Club, where students write letters to residents in 
local nursing homes. We don’t expect a reply but 
the students love to participate because they know 
they are making someone smile. However, this 
week we received the most amazing surprise in the 
mail. A 94 year old lady, Anh, from the Dougherty 
Aged Care Apartments had received a letter and 
hand-made a beautiful scarf for Deanne (Year 2) 
who wrote the letter. Anh’s daughter wrote and 
told us that the letter absolutely made her day and 
cheered her up enormously so she wanted to show 
her appreciation and gratitude. Our students have 
such a strong sense of social justice and love to 
know they are making a difference in the lives of 
others.  
 
Wonderful feedback for KG: KG had some wonderful feedback from their coding 
teacher this week, that he has been able to teach them advanced programming skills, 
beyond a Kindy level, as they have been such great listeners and as one Kindy student 
says “we don’t give up!”. We are so proud of all our students and their ability to have-
a-go at something completely new and enthusiastically take risks and persevere even 
when faced with challenges.  
 

 

ACTING PRINCIPAL – Miss Kirsty Thorpe 

OUR LADY OF DOLOURS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  Term 4 Week 7 – 23 November 2020 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

NOVEMBER 

Mon 30 Nov 6pm-
7pm MAI Assessment 

information session via 
Zoom (Email the school 

office to register) 

DECEMBER 

Wed 9 Dec –        
Swimming Carnival 

Mon 14 Dec –               
Surf Skills, Stage 3 

Wed 16 Dec – Last 
day of Term 4 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep checking the school 
website under ‘calendar’ for 

possible changes to dates 

old@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 



O.L.D Lightning Touch Football Team 
The girls have had an amazing touch footy season. The improvement from each and every player on our team has been truly 
magnificent. The girls are not only fierce competitors on the field but also great friends off the field. Congratulations girls on a 
wonderful touch footy season.  
 
Team: Hannah, Erica, Sophia, Mikayla, Airley, Destiny, Tessa (Tessa from Holy Family Lindfield- not pictured)  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Chatswood Library are doing a summer reading challenge, flyer is attached.   

Chatswood Library Summer Reading Challenge:  

Register your kids in Chatswood Library’s Summer of Silly Reading Challenge for fun games and incentives to keep them reading 

over the summer holidays. 

Registration opens on Mon 7th Dec at https://libraries.willoughby.nsw.gov.au/Events-Programs/Childrens-Programs . For 

enquiries, ring 9777-7900 or email library@willoughby.nsw.gov.au . 

 As we head into week 8, can you please start returning borrowed Library books. A slip will be sent home with your child next 

week stating what books are currently loaned. Your help is greatly appreciated in getting all the library books returned before 

the end of the year.  

Eliza  

Library  

Library – Miss Scott-Fell 

https://libraries.willoughby.nsw.gov.au/Events-Programs/Childrens-Programs
mailto:library@willoughby.nsw.gov.au


 
 
Advent is coming: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are leading up to a very special season in our Church's calendar - Advent. Advent begins this Sunday the 29th of November. 
It is a time of hope, anticipation, joy, love and blessings for our Church. Around our school you will start to see many symbols of 
Advent, that you may like to carry on in your house too. The symbols of Advent are a great visual reminder for us all of the 
importance of this season for the Church and the important things these symbols represent in our lives (for example; love, hope, 
joy, peace) 
 

During the Christmas period our lives become so busy that sometimes we stray from the true meaning of Christmas and it 
becomes more about the commercial side, rather than being guided by our faith.  Remember when leading up to Christmas -  
Pray always 

Pray ALL ways 

So with our students over the next few weeks we will be praying in so many different ways (singing hymns, soul journaling, 
meditating, responding to Scripture, creating artworks) and hopefully, during this busy Christmas period, you too can find a 
moment to be still and pray always, in all ways. 
 

Next week, Year 5/6 Blue will begin our Monday morning assembly by lighting the first candle of our Advent wreath. 
 

 

REC – Miss Camilla Brown 



 

 
 

Jesuit Refugee Service 

We invite all families to contribute to our JRS Christmas collection. Please choose from the items below and send in with your 
child. We will bag/box up all the items in Week 9 and send off to the Jesuit Refugee Service. 
 

  

REC – Miss Camilla Brown 



 

 

As per COMPASS communications sent today classroom requirements for 2021 can now be viewed and purchased through COS. 

Visit www.cos.net.au 

Click on “School Packs” in the menu task bar 

Enter Username: ourladyofdolours@cos.net.au and Password: Parents-21 

Select Year level for 2021 

If you have any issues with the ordering process please contact COS directly on 1300 792 785 or parentportal@cos.net.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSROOM REQUIREMENTS 2021 

http://www.cos.net.au/
mailto:ourladyofdolours@cos.net.au


 

 
Students leaving a the end of 2020 
Please remember if your child is leaving OLD at the end of 2020 we require the below form to be filled in and returned to the 
school office as soon as possible. This will enable us to finalise classes for 2020 and offer places to those on waiting lists. 

 

STUDENTS LEAVING 



 CAMP AUSTRALIA 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Camps 
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